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Request 44:  Ref, Case 2019-00101. Provide any changes made to the amount of employee 
contributions towards health insurance premiums 

 

Grayson RECC Board and CEO are in the process of initiating an employee contribution towards the cost 
of health insurance premiums.  The plan is expected to be implemented in January 2020. 


